
 

Reactive Statement 

As the collective global citizenship does their part to curtail the spread of COVID-19, our small island 
nation is no exception. 

The Government of Aruba has made the difficult, but necessary decision to mandate a suspension 
of all inbound travel to Aruba by non-residents of Aruba. This will be in effect beginning midnight 
Monday, March 16th and ending March 31, 2020. These restrictions are subject to change as we 
may consider additional precautionary measures. 

Travelers are reminded to adhere to World Health Organization’s list of basic protective measures in 
order to reduce the risk of infection. 

All other protocols defined by the World Health Organization are also in place and shall continue to 
be activated accordingly. 

We look forward to welcoming visitors to our One Happy Island shores again when it is safe to do 
so. Our highest priority is the health and well-being of our people and our visitors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


